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I am Enclosing thermofax of a memorandum from the National Institute

of Mental Health informing me of the change in our financial status,

as discussed in our telephone conversation on Tuesday, October 22nd.

Only the first paragraph is pertinent and I will await your

instructions concerning it.

I will also look forward to having you in Lexington sometime

after October '30th.

Sincerely yours.

fs Isbell, M.D

Director
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